Dear Children,

Hello again! © I hope you are staying safe and well? I can't describe how much I'm missing you all, but it has been so lovely to receive your emails over the past few weeks. Each email, video or photograph puts a big smile on my face and even sometimes a tear in my eye! Please keeping sending them to me at info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk. I've seen some incredible castles, medieval weapons, shields and extraordinary animals!



I'm keeping busy with my family. We're still doing P.E. with Joe Wicks every morning and we're all getting fitter and stronger - I can actually do press ups now! (I) (I) couldn't do them a few weeks ago.) My daughter Izzy has been trying to teach me how to do 'keepy uppies' but

I think I need a lot more practice! We've discovered some lovely walks down country lanes and have started to identify wildflowers and plants using an app on my phone. Today, my girls made up a new game during our walk called, 'How many sticky weeds can we stick on Mummy's back without her noticing?' How cheeky! I wonder, have you tried anything new since the start of Lockdown?



I celebrated my birthday at the weekend and was thoroughly spoilt with lovely presents and a delicious carrot cake! (No icing though as the supermarket had run out of icing sugar apparently!)

Please get in touch and tell me what you've been up to (work or play).

Take care and stay safe,

Love from,

Mrs Cangiano $x \odot$